HB 1684 -- Disabled License Plate Renewals
Sponsor: Fallert

This bill removes the provision requiring a removable disability
windshield placard to be renewed every four years and specifies
that a person who is permanently disabled, regardless of age, is
not required to provide a physician’s statement when renewing a
disabled license plate or windshield placard.



	Page 1

